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Ref. U-12021/06/2021-MEC          Dated: 25-10-2021 

 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention: 

All the candidates/participating colleges are informed that 

the Counselling for NEET-PG, 2021 has been put on hold due to 

the pending Court case before the Hon’ble Supreme Court of 

India. 

Once clarifications are sought/received from the Hon’ble 

Court, the Counselling for NEET-PG, 2021 shall commence. 
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